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          Wednesday 20th December 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
                                         
This has been a tremendous term.  The children have worked incredibly hard and we have seen some amazing 
pieces of work and end of unit outcomes across the whole school.  It has been a real pleasure to see so many of 
you coming into school for the Busy Bees Cafés and Little Readers Cafés.  Reception nativity at the end of term 
was as lovely as always and to have such a joyful sing-along at the end of term with all the children, parents, 
grandparents and staff was an absolute highlight.   
 
As always, there are more inspirational and exciting things happening in the Spring Term.  School trips planned to 
the Space Centre, a tour of Cambridge and the Year 6 residential at the end of the term and so many high quality 
opportunities in the curriculum from disco playlists to abstract artwork to fiver and community challenges.   
 
We are really happy to say that Miss Fox and her partner are expecting their first child towards the end of May.  We 
will write to parents in Year 6 about teaching arrangements after Christmas.  We wish Miss Fox and her partner all 
the best. 
 
I would like to say a big thank you to the staff who have once again proven their dedication to the school and their 
determination to ensure that every child can succeed.  I would also like to thank all of you for your continued 
support of the school and the staff.  We have developed a truly great school and will continue to work hard to make 
it even better. 
 
Have a lovely Christmas, stay safe and look after each other.  We look forward to welcoming you back refreshed on 
Friday 5th January 2024. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 


